
NATURE COAST UNITARIAN UNIVERSALISTS, INC. 

EMERGENCY EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE MEETING 

MINUTES 

June 21, 2022 

 

Attendees:  

Zoom: Committee Members Don Wright, Connie Hart, Margo Wilson, Shirley Leonard, Rob 

DeRemer; Board Members Shirley Leonard, Mike Taylor, John Ivens, Carole Goodwin 

  Visitors Via Zoom: Jean McCauley 

  Visitors In-Person: Bree Hill 

 

I. President Don Wright called the meeting to order. He said the number of new, 

reported COVID cases in Citrus County is 80 per day, and in Marion County, it’s 

112 per day. These numbers are cause for worry. He proposed the Executive  

Committee recommend that masks be mandatory in the sanctuary and optional 

outdoors, a recommendation of the Safety Committee. He said Gordon and the 

entire Media and Technology Committee met and stated they do not feel safe 

operating the equipment without mandatory masking.   

 

Don also said the Safety Committee had met and endorsed the policy to make masks 

mandatory in the sanctuary and optional outdoors.  

 

Don moved and Margo seconded that the committee recommend there be mandatory 

masking in the sanctuary and optional making outdoors. The motion passed 5-0. The 

recommendation will go to the board for a vote at the July 11 meeting.  

 

Don also discussed the Safety Committee’s report, focusing on the need to develop 

responses to COVID, to the potential for shooters, and responses for  

emergencies, including fires, accidents, and weather events. He said members 

of the committee would be meeting with a representative of ADT.  

 

He said most UUAs have a safety plan and a Safety Committee. 

 

The committee agreed to adjourn.  

  
 


